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2018 JET Farewell Reception 

 

 

On Thursday, July 12, 2018, Ambassador Hiromasa Yamazaki, hosted the JET Program Farewell Reception. 30 

Jamaican JETs will depart Jamaica for Japan as the Assistant Language Teacher (ALT) at the end of July. Joining in 

the celebration at the reception are Senator the Honourable Ruel Reid, Minister of Education, Youth and Information, 

Ambassador Marcia Gillbert-Roberts, Permanent Secretary in Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade, Her 

Excellency Laurie Peters, High Commissioner of Canada, Executive members from Jamaican JET Alumni 

Association (JJETAA) and designated guests. Best wishes to new JETs!!  

 

 

 

(from left to right) Ms. Marsha Dennie, Vice-President of JJETAA, Ambassador Marcia Gillbert-Roberts, Senator the 

Honourable Ruel Reid, Ambassador Yamazaki and H.E. Laurie Peters.  

 

 

 Ambassador Yamazaki giving a speech to the JETs  Senator the Hon. Ruel Reid giving a speech to the JETs 
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H.E. Laurie Peters, High Commissioner of Canada  Ms. Marsha Dennie sharing her experience in Japan  

shares her experience as a former JET       with the new JETs 

 

 

Ms. Nicole Redwood delivering a speech on behalf of her     (from left to right) Ambassador Yamazaki, Senator the  

of  fellow JETs                                 Hon. Ruel Reid, Mr. Seiji Kawamura, President of Japan Association, 

H.E. Laurie Peters, High Commissioner of Canada 


